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Authorization of a contract 

with Larry Harris dba Harris 

Construction Management, 

for the 24th and 25th Street 

Sidewalks Project.   
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 Acting City Manager 

   

SYNOPSIS A resolution to authorize the City Manager to enter into a 

contract with Larry Harris dba Harris Construction 

Management, for the 24th and 25th Street Sidewalks Project.   

 

FISCAL IMPACT The amount for this project is not to exceed $143,904.00, 

which includes a 20% contingency. Funding for this project 

is from Infrastructure as Economic Development Accounting 

Unit 108409 Activity S40G673. 

 

RECOMMENDATION Approval of the resolution. 

 

BACKGROUND 

 

This project will construct and reconstruct curbs and 

sidewalks on 24th Street and 25th Streets east of Main Street 

and on Scott Street from 24th Street to 25th Street. The City 

issued Bid No. 2588, and Larry Harris dba Harris 

Construction Management submitted the lowest responsive 

and reasonable bid meeting the specifications of the three (3) 

bids received for the project.     

 


